
 
What’s On! 

Breakfast Club -  
Every morning 8.30am-9am 

Parent Café -          
Thursdays 9.10am                 
Community Room 

School Assembly -                                                     
Fridays: Weeks— 5 

Playgroup— 
       Tuesday - Group 1    9am-11am 
        Wednesday -Group 2 9am-11am 

WEEK 4: 
Wednesday 6 November: 

 Student Parliament        
Workshop       9am -  2.45pm 

 Stage 1 Stanwell Park         
excursion        9am  -  3pm 

 Ambassador Final Presentation   
9.30am - 1pm 

Thursday 7 November: 
 Group 2 Kindergarten        

Orientation 9.30am–10.30am 

 No Parent Cafe 

Friday 8 November: 
 PSSA S3 Round 7 

WEEK 5: 
Monday 11 November: 

 Remembrance Day 

 Group 1 Kindergarten        
Orientation 9.30am- 10.30am 

Wednesday 13 November: 
 Kindergarten Information 

Night 5pm  -  6pm 

Friday 15 November: 
 PSSA S3 Round 8 

 4 Ruby Assembly 

WEEK 6: 
Tuesday 19 November: 

 Teddy Bears Picnic -          
Playgroup, Preschool and Kindy          
12.15pm– 1.15pm 

 Student Parliament sitting                              
              9am  -  1.30pm 

Thursday 21 November: 
 Parent Robotics Workshop                                                        

Community Room 9am-10am 

1st November 2019 

Principal Report 

 

  

 

Dear parents and carers, 

Congratulations to all students that completed the swim scheme program.  

All of our students improved whether it be free style, floating on their 

back and all water awareness.  Hopefully students will have the             

opportunity to practice their water safety skills over the summer.          

Students who didn’t participate in the swimming scheme participated in 

water safety theory lessons back at school.   

Thanks to Miss McAllister for putting the program together.   

 

Roofing works 

As you would have all noticed, every building in the school now has a new 

Colourbond roof.  These replace the old concrete tiles which were prone 

to leaks.  The government has funded 100% of the roofing works.  A big 

thanks to all of our students for their outstanding behaviour during the 

building works and its disruption.   

 

Playground equipment 

Last week we met with the department’s playground equipment 

representative and a potential builder.  Plans are nearing completion and 

we hope to see work commence before the end of the year.   

 

Directors Award 

Last Wednesday afternoon, our Director Educational Leadership Mr Nick 

Magriplis, visited our school to present the Director’s Choice Award to our 

Head Cleaner Anna Adone.  Anna has provided great care and service to 

our school for nearly 17 years.  She truly cares for our school and our 

school community and goes above and beyond to ensure the best possible 

learning environment for our students.  Congratulations Anna. 

 

 

Matthew Ralph 

Principal 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s no secret that Minecraft is wildly popular, and has been for some time. 
From the start of 2018, with the introduction of Education Edition at Sadleir 
P.S until now, the popularity of Minecraft amongst students has in no way 
slowed down. After a short break, WE ARE BACK!  

 

Minecraft Champions is an extracurricular club for budding creative designers 
and builders that get to take their ideas, a little bit of heart and construct an 
original masterpiece. In Term 4, Mr Gerrard will be working alongside stage 2 
and stage 3 students in engaging weekly competitions. Minecraft will be on 
Tuesdays at lunch for around four weeks to give as many students as possible 
an opportunity to learn something new or improve on their skills. 

 

 



 
 



 
 

 

 

 

PORTRAITS 

This term in Mr Tran’s Photography club, students are developing and refining their 

skills at capturing portraits. Students is able to select simple and appropriate 

backgrounds for their subject. They are becoming confident in directing subjects 

and ensuring the area is well lit. Students are excited to showcase their hard work 

to the school in the coming weeks. Images below belong to students of the club, 

highlighting centred composition and symmetry. 

PHOTOGRAPHY CLUB 

Photo captured by Sera 

Photo captured by Riya and Shayna 

Photo captured by Elana and 

Photo captured by Shyna 

Photo captured by Ella 



 

LIBRARY BAGS  

Students are advised to use a       

library bag to protect the school   

library books when borrowing. 

 

CLASS LIBRARY 

DAYS 
 

 

MONDAY 

6 Magenta, K/6 Lime,  2Violet 
 

TUESDAY  

1 Orange, 3/4 Aqua, 5 Teal 

WEDNESDAY  

3/6 Yellow, K Blue, 4 Ruby 

THURSDAY  

K Green, 5/6 Cyan 

FRIDAY  

5/6 Purple, 2 Gold,          

1/2 Mauve 

 

 

 

All students can borrow at 

lunch and recess also. 

LIBRARY WITH 

MISS MALONE 

UPCOMING LIBRARY EVENTS  
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join Mr Tran and Mrs Carruthers for an         
engaging and innovative Mathematics         

lesson involving STEM, coding and robotics. 
You will learn about measurement, angles, 

design thinking, sequencing, events and    
spatial reasoning as our students do in class. 

 

 

In our Community 

Thursday 21st November     9.10am-10.30am     Community Room 

ATT PARENTS: 
Look for the hidden 

message on our 
Community Board to 

get some great       
information and fun 

prizes! 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwiLocqbvfTjAhVR73MBHXIFDkEQjRx6BAgBEAQ&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.rawpixel.com%2Fimage%2F453336%2Fhands-holding-word-community&psig=AOvVaw0gzE5Gwz-IBIxFHI8kARM0&ust=156539498780759
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwikmvPiwPTjAhURcCsKHUSIBLAQjRx6BAgBEAQ&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.causatumltd.com%2Ftease-your-audience-dont-embarrass-them%2F&psig=AOvVaw0cVPYmJYy8QBiM9WAkm2cj&ust=156539602002430
https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fmaking-the-web.com%2Fsites%2Fdefault%2Ffiles%2Fclipart%2F159409%2Flook-here-cliparts-159409-3395017.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fmaking-the-web.com%2Flook-here-cliparts&docid=L_2iYxvSsAAnTM&tbnid=4uGqG


 
 

Playgroup has had lots of 

spooky fun making ghosts and 

spider hats for Halloween.  We 

would also like to welcome 

Lachlan to Playgroup this term. 

We are looking  forward to the 

Teddy Bears Picnic on Tuesday 

19th November with Preschool 

and Kindy. 

https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fclipartmag.com%2Fimages%2Fhalloween-clipart-pumpkin-39.jpg&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fclipartmag.com%2Fhalloween-clipart-pumpkin&docid=DkpL8wS9kPHQ9M&tbnid=rMBg8gdac8y5pM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjewqi2jcPlAhVDVisKH
https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fquotesideas.com%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2015%2F08%2FCartoon-Happy-Halloween-2015-wish.png&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fquotesideas.com%2Fcartoon-happy-halloween-2015-wish%2F&docid=lsM43PgfcB8nHM&tbnid=Bc4y0


 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

The NSW Healthy School Canteen Strategy is all about giving students across 
NSW a taste for healthy foods and to make the healthy choice, the easy 
choice. The Strategy addresses NSW school canteens to support healthy 
growth and development of students. 
 

All NSW public schools are required to transition to the NSW Healthy School 
Canteen Strategy by the end of 2019. 

 

The Strategy has a set of Food and Drink Criteria that outlines a healthy school 
canteen. It applies to all foods and drinks provided in NSW school canteens 
and vending machines. Every item sold in our canteen MUST have a star rating 
of 3.5 stars or above  and our total menu items must have a minimum ratio of 
75% everyday items to 25% occasional items.   
 

To enable parents and students to make an easier, informed choice from our 
menu, our everyday items, that are the healthy options, are coloured green 

and the occasional items are coloured yellow.               
Star ratings are also displayed for each item on our 
menu.  We hope you are enjoying our new, fresher menu 
and for any queries or suggestions, please see our      
Canteen staff or Mrs Shashati in the        
Community Room. 

 

    

   NSW HEALTHY        

SCHOOL CANTEENS 

STRATEGY 

https://www.healthykids.nsw.gov.au/campaigns-programs/ 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwix5KPrt8XlAhVEinAKHQnmAZUQjRx6BAgBEAQ&url=https%3A%2F%2Fhealthy-kids.com.au%2F&psig=AOvVaw2LH4Io89_jpiIvrY8hsQ79&ust=1572574416251045
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwi45fKHuMXlAhXDiHAKHa_pBC0QjRx6BAgBEAQ&url=https%3A%2F%2Fhealthyschoolcanteens.nsw.gov.au%2Fcanteen-managers%2Fresource-centre&psig=AOvVaw2LH4Io89_jpiIvrY8hsQ79&ust=1572574416


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 


